
                                  Notification 

Date:26/08/20 

Dr B K Sarkar and Dr. S Patra have come in direct contact with COVID-19 positive patient Mr. Nirmal 

Maji on 18/08/20 and 15/08/20 respectively. Both of us are in self quarantine in home now and till 

further notice. We will give telephonic consultation for patients on our scheduled Outdoor/duty 

timings. 

It is advisable for patients with fever/cough/cold/tiredness or any symptoms of COVID-19 to opt for 

telemedicine, in order to minimize the risk of infection to all employees and family members of our 

community and to other patients who are attending Medical Unit. Patients may contact the on-duty 

doctor by calling Medical unit number (9434788007/0343-2759111) or personal number of the on-

duty doctor.  

As advised by our Honorable Director, stay indoors and keep yourselves safe. General patients are also 

advised to follow telemedicine as far as possible and attend Medical unit if it is really necessary.  

Dr. B K Sarkar, 
Senior Medical Officer, 

Medical Unit. 


